

Cobar Public School Newsletter

We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn.

Term 3, Week 9

Wednesday 13th September, 2023

Principal's Report

Good luck to our students who made it through to the Regional Athletics Carnival being held in Dubbo Friday this week. We have approximately 15 students across a range of both track and field events. Good luck everyone!

We are really looking forward to Carnivale this Thursday. It kicks off at 12.15 on the basketball court and parents and carers are invited to come in and enjoy the student performances. Carnivale is the culmination of our multicultural units of work where each stage learns about a different country, it's history, culture language and traditions.

Monday afternoon next week are Parent-Teacher meetings beginning at 3.20. Please book through the SENTRAL Parent Portal if you would like to meet with teachers.

This is the final newsletter for the term. A huge thank you to our dedicated staff, teaching and non-teaching, for all their hard work this again this term. Our staff go well above and beyond to ensure that students are getting the most from their learning.

Enjoy the holidays everyone; be safe. All staff and students return to school Monday 9th October.

Jonathan Harvey Principal

We are a school community of Responsible, Respectful, Learners

CPS Newsletter is available:

- via Facebook Cobar Public School
- CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au
- Printed copies can be collected from the CPS
- Administration Office if you prefer this format.

GENERAL INFORMATION

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm

Students are not supervised before 8.30am

Parent Reminder _ Student Allergies

Cobar Public School is an 'ALLERGY AWARE' School.
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public
School site.

Please keep this in mind when packing recess and lunch for your children.

Thank you.

6-8 Blakey Street COBAR 2835 Ph: 0268 362 039 Email: cobar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Fax: 0268 362 187 Website: https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT CPS

DATES TO REMEMBER	
14.09	▶ Carnivale
20.09	▶ Icecream Day
25.09 To 06.10	▶ School Holidays
09.10	Staff & students return for Term 4
10.11 To 13.11	▶ Mid-Term Break
15.12	Christmas Assembly - 1.40pm - 3pmLast day for Students

PBL Focus of the Week

Responsible Respectful Learners

School Attendance

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below.

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance

Cobar Public School

School Photography Date: 5/09/2023

Dear Parents,

School photos have now been taken. Group and portrait photographs can be purchased by following the link below for 7 days from the day photos are taken, after which late fees/additional charges will be incurred.

Purchase before late fees apply via:

Visa, MasterCard or PayPal

Or visit: www.advancedlife.com.au

And enter online order code: DDK MCE 6EF

School photography information:

- Online orders <u>do not</u> require an envelope returned to your school
- Late fees a late fee will be applied to each package purchased more than 7 days after photo day due to the additional cost of producing these packages separately
- **Package delivery** School photographs will be returned approximately 6 weeks after the day of photography. Please note this delivery timeframe is dependent on proofing and additional photography days at your school.

Previous Years' photos - Past years' photographs including sports, co-curricular and representative groups are also available to order under the 'previous years or group photo' tabs at your school's *advancedorder* site when you click on the 'Order School Photos Here' button above. You can also order past packages, portrait images and gifts from your child's unique, individual and secure *advancedyou* image archive site using the unique 9 digit image code found on packages you have ordered in the past

advancedlife would like to express our appreciation to Cobar Public School for placing your trust in us. Please remember we offer a 100% money back guarantee on our products to ensure your peace of mind. We would also love to receive your feedback or resolve any issues you may experience as fast as possible, to ensure your satisfaction. If you have any questions, comments or feedback relating to your advancedlife experience please contact us at: www.advancedlife.com.au/contact



COBAR PUBLIC SCHOOL

ENROL NOW

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS FOR 2024









Call into the school and pick up an enrolment pack.

To be eligible to enrol students must turn 5 by July 31, 2024.

Cobar Public School 6-8 Blakey Street Cobar NSW 2835

0268 362039

Principal - Jonathan Harvey

Responsible Respectful Learners



WEDNESDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER







COBAR JUNIOR MIXED TOUCH FOOTY

THURSDAY EVENINGS AT WARD OVAL

FIRST GAME 12TH OCT-LAST GAME 14TH DEC

9-12 YEARS AT 5PM AND 13-16 YEARS AT 6PM

\$18 REGO - \$22 ANNUAL TFA FEE (YOU WONT PAY THIS AGAIN IN FEBRUARY)

GO TO OUR FACEBOOK PAGE -COBAR JUNIOR TOUCH FOOTBALL-FOR REGISTRATION AND COMPETITION INFORMATION

REGOS CLOSE FRIDAY 6TH OCT OR WHEN NUMBERS ARE

REACHED SO GET IN EARLY

FURTHER TEAMS WILL DEPEND ON NUMBERS, VOLUNTEERS AND REFEREES PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOU CAN HELP

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT SIMONE 0418 649 050

OR EMMA 0407 362 521

